
Coots Parent Plan – Marooned – Summer 2021  

Home learning:  
It would be great if all Coots would continue to read their reading books as well as to enjoy stories at home.  Please send in the reading folder every Tuesday, so 

we can share progress and change their book. Please continue to use Active Learn/Book Bug, as it is a super reading resource, as well as our virtual school library. 

Doodle Maths proved popular during lockdown, so you might like to use this, too. To support the children’s phonics, we will continue to tell you on Tapestry the 

sounds we have been learning, so you can work on reading and writing these at home.    

Mrs Sims 

 

 
  
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coots artists will find out about the 
colour wheel, and explore  colour 
mixing. 
 

As scientists we will learn about the 
best materials for different uses, such 
as dens and rafts, floating and sinking. 
We will investigate how shadows 
move across a day.  
 

In RE, Coots will  think about, ‘What 
difference does Prayer make to the 
lives of Christians and Muslims?’  We 
will learn about the Good Samaritan. 

 

 

 

 

Coots authors will focus on learning to read and 

write the phonic phase 2, 3 and 4 sounds and blends. 
We will continue working on the correct pencil grip, 
and forming letters, using the cursive style.  We will 
begin to write our surnames. 

As readers, we will continue to blend sounds to 

read, and we will learn the phase 2, 3 and 4 tricky/red 
words, and blends, like br, st, etc 
 

Coots athletes will continue to 

develop control, balance and co-

ordination, joining in individually or as a 

partner or playing games as a team 

member.  PE is still on Tuesdays, so come 

to school in your PE kit and trainers. 

This term our whole school core values, which underpin all our learning, are courage and  compassion. 

   

As mathematicians we will count to 100.  We will 
begin to read and write calculations including adds 
and subtractions.  We will count in 2s, 5s, and 10s, and 
learn about odd and even numbers.  We will read and 
write numbers to 20.  
 

Coots geographers will learn about maps  
and compare our local area to different localities.    
We will  look at how human behaviour is  
impacting upon oceans.  

 

As musicians we will sing Sea Shanties and  

Pirate  songs, thinking about the rhythm and repetition.  We 
will listen to soundtracks from Pirate movies, and appraise 
them. 
 

As philosophers, we will develop our thinking, 

listening, discussion and reasoning skills, 

including, in RSHE, that there are no such things 

as good or bad feelings.  We will also explore 

important relationships and that not all families 

are the same.  


